
  

SWC Associate Dean and Director of Global Social Action, Rabbi Abraham 
Cooper, was in Japan to discuss growing anti-Semitism around the globe, 

Japan’s UN vote, the adoption of IHRA and Israel-Japan relations. While in 
Tokyo, Rabbi Cooper: 

  

 

• Attended the opening ceremony of “The Courage To Remember: The 

Holocaust 1939-1945” exhibit at Soka University which also highlights 
Japanese diplomat and hero Chiune Sugihara as well as the life of Anne 

Frank. (pictured above) 

• Urged Japan’s State Secretary of Foreign Affairs to adopt the IHRA 

definition of anti-Semitism as well as to register the Center’s concern that 
the growing relationship between Japan and Israel is not reflected in 

Japan’s UN votes 

• Attended a meeting with the National Security Council, as well as nine 
members of the National Diet, the Japanese Parliament, where he raised 

the issue of adopting IHRA as well as Japan-Israel relations 

• Met with representatives of the Uyghur and Rohingya refugees 
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